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Highfields receives grant from the James and Kimberly Currie Foundation to relocate Music Studio

[bookmark: _GoBack]Onondaga, Michigan  –  November 26, 2019 –  Highfields received a $10,000 grant from the James and Kimberly Currie Foundation, to relocate their music studio. The existing music studio was no longer safe due to an aging and unsafe building. Now, Highfields will be able to move the studio to a repurposed space inside a classroom.

“We are excited to impact students through the gift of music, and appreciate the Currie Foundation for their continued support,” said Brian Philson, Highfields’ President and CEO.

The studio was created in 2017 thanks to the James and Kimberly Currie Foundation, to help residential students express themselves positively in a therapeutic way. 

Highfields is a nonprofit human services organization which provides home-based counseling, residential care for young men ages 11-17, and experiential education and support programs for children, youth, and families in 13 mid-Michigan counties. For more information, please visit www.highfields.org.
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